
Virtue of  the Month: 

Forgiveness 

Being forgiving is giving someone 

another chance after they have done 

something wrong, knowing that 

everyone makes mistakes.  It is 

making amends instead of taking 

revenge.  In the words of Mother 

Teresa, “It is by being forgiving that 

one is forgiven.” 

Dear God, 
During these most sacred days of Easter, 

I thank You for loving us so much  
that You sent Your Son to die and rise from  

the dead, so that our sins could be forgiven. 
As I have received forgiveness, guide me to  

follow the example of Jesus 
by forgiving those who hurt me. 

Teach me also to take responsibility; 
seek forgiveness, and repair the harm  

when I have hurt someone else. 

Help me to walk in the Spirit of Jesus, 
working for reconciliation and peace 

within my family, school and community. 
Amen.  

First Reconciliation April 6th ............ 7:00 pm 

Open House April 15th ............. 2-4 pm 

Official Opening & Ribbon Cutting April 21st ........... 2:00 pm 

First Communion April 29th ........... 5:00 pm 

Confirmation May 28th ........... 3:00 pm 

Grade 8 Graduation June 26th ........... 7:00 pm 

 

Healthy Smiles Ontario 
provides FREE dental care 

for children and youth 17 
and under. 
 
Dental services include:  

  Check-ups  

  Cleaning 

  Fillings 

  X-rays 

  Urgent or emergency 

    dental care 
 
 

 
To find out if you are eligible and how to enroll  
contact: 

 Grey Bruce Health Unit at 519-376-9420,  

      1-800-263-3456 or visit our website at  
      www.publichealthgreybruce.on.ca 

 Visit www.ontario.ca/healthysmiles  

 Or call Service Ontario INFOline 1-844-296-6306. 

 

Coats 4 Kids are 

gathering  DONATIONS of 
gently used coats, snow 
pants, boots, hats & mitts to 
give to those who need them 
in the fall.  All donations are 
given out in our area. 

  
Drop off boxes for collection 
can be found in Hanover 
Grocery Stores, Giant Tiger 

and schools in Durham, Walkerton, Hanover, Ayton, 
Mildmay and Chepstow.   
 

Please help keep kids warm next winter......your 

donation to "COATS 4 KIDS" is  GREATLY appreciated. 
Contact Marg Kerr -  519-364-3768 
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Bus Buzz - April   

  

Are you moving?  Please be sure to advise your school 1-2 weeks in advance of moving.  Be sure you provide a house or fire  

number, as well as the road name and if necessary, your new telephone number.  If changes need to be made to your child’s school 

bus transportation, the school will advise the Transportation Consortium. 

  

More information regarding school bus transportation can be found at www.brucegreyschoolbus.ca. 

 

The Bruce-Grey Catholic District School Board is hosting a very special fundraising event.  

Walking Forward Together in Grace  
An evening with Bishop Miehm to support new Canadians in Bruce Grey  

is scheduled for Wednesday May 17 at the Hanover Columbus Centre.  

Our event last year was very successful, and with the support of the entire community  

we were able to raise over $10,000.  
 
The program will include a full course dinner, silent and live auctions, student art displays, entertainment, and  
sharing the stories of those we have welcomed over the past year.  All funds raised will be distributed to the various 
local groups who are sponsoring families in Bruce and Grey.  
 
We require the added support of our friends in our communities to make this event a success.  At this time we are 

seeking donations for our live and silent auctions.  All donations will be greatly appreciated.  All donors will be 
recognized for their contributions throughout the auction and during our event.  
 
Tickets are $35.00 each, and can be purchased online at https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/bruce
-grey-catholic-district-school-board-charitable-trust/events/walking-forward-together-in-grace/.  Cash  

donations also accepted online for those unable to attend the event.  (Tax receipts will be issued for the 
full amount of all cash donations, and for $10.00 for each ticket purchased) 

 
To donate to the auctions, or for more information, please contact Doreen Schultz at the Catholic Education Centre, 
519-364-5820 (ext 268). 
 
We hope you will mark May 17 on your calendar and plan to attend this very worthwhile event .   With your 
support we can ensure that this evening is a huge success, in support of those who have sought the safety and 

comfort of our communities.  

 
“Let your light shine before others, that they see your good works” (Mt 5:16). 

Guitar lessons have started at Sacred 

Heart School and there are spaces still available.  
New students are welcome to start anytime. 
These are private one-on-one half hour lessons  
that occur weekly.   
For more information please contact our instructor, 

Cathy directly at 519-506-1310. 

EQAO Testing 
May 24th until June 1st 

Our Grade 3 and 6  
students will be  writing their EQAO  
assessments next month. 
Please do not book any 
appointments on these 
dates for these students. 
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